
January 30, 2018

Re: T­Mobile License LLC
Job Number: 180130COMSRP03
5AS1242A ­ 5AS1239A, NC ; 5GW0914D ­ 5NB0906B, NC ;
5AS1219A ­ 5AS1215B, NC. 5GB0162A ­ 5GB0387A, NC ;
5AS1215B ­ 5AS1216A, NC ; 5AS1215B ­ 5AS1217A, NC.
6.1, 11.0 GHz DIGITAL MICROWAVE SYSTEM
Prior Coordination Notification/New Paths

*** Expedited Response Requested by February 13, 2018 ***

Dear Frequency Coordinator:

COMSEARCH has completed an interference analysis for the system described in the attached
documentation. Our analysis indicates that the proposed system meets industry accepted interference
criteria with your system.

In accordance with FCC Rule Part 101.103(d), we are providing you with the technical parameters of the
proposed system for your review. Please include the job number referenced above in your response. DUE
TO THE URGENT NATURE OF THIS COORDINATION, WE WILL ASSUME THAT YOU DO NOT OBJECT
TO THIS PROPOSAL IF A RESPONSE IS NOT RECEIVED BY February 13, 2018.

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please contact me at (703) 726­5706.

Sincerely,

COMSEARCH

Rocio Palomo
Engineer III
rpalomo@comsearch.com

Enclosure(s)


